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EMERGENCY AND WEATHER CLOSING POLICY 

 

The library director will make the decision to close the library in the event of an emergency 

situation. Emergency situations include: insufficient staffing, dangerous weather conditions, loss 

of power, bomb threat, fire, and other factors that might pose a serious health or safety risk to 

staff or patrons. 

 

The library will close when the Pardeeville School District closes due to dangerous weather 

conditions. These conditions include snow, ice, freezing rain, tornadoes, and other storm and 

weather warnings. This policy is to help ensure the safety of our patrons and staff. 

 

In the event that the library should close, the staff will make reasonable effort to notify the public 

by posting signs on all library entrances.  

 

Fines will not be charged for any day on which the library is closed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


